
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: Dec. 28, 2023 

TO: All CPOs 

FROM: Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

SUBJECT: SW1041A – Value Added Reseller  

CONTACT: Skyler J. Greco, CPO, 405-521-2174, email: skyler.greco@omes.ok.gov  

PURPOSE: For use by state agencies and other government entities. 

Statewide Contract: SW1041A awarded to Avaya for value-added software as described therein. 
Contract term includes four OMES option periods through March, 13, 2028. 

You may use the following link to access this contract: 

https://www.ok.gov/dcs/solicit/app/solicitationDetail.php?conID=4722 

PS Contract ID: 7211 
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